
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 18th, 2023 

 

To our valued customers: 

 

We are fortunate that camping lends itself to social distancing. Whether it is enjoying a walk in our 

nature area, taking a long scenic drive, fishing in the Baker River, or simply relaxing by the campfire there are 

many opportunities to social distance.  

 

Our top priority is to keep our guests and staff safe, and we will continue to take measures to do so. 

Some of the steps we are taking include limited contact at check- in, hand sanitizer stations provided in 

common areas and frequent sanitization of highly touched surfaces. 

 

We currently don't have any restrictions relating to COVID-19 and the use of masks, capacity limits, 

distancing etc.  We have increased our sanitization procedures; however, we cannot guarantee that you will 

not contract the COVID-19 virus and there is an inherent risk involved with entering any facility where there 

are many people. Only camp if you feel comfortable doing so.  If you have any questions regarding our current 

operations, please feel free to give the office a call at (603) 764-9380 or by email: info@scenicviewnh.com. 

 

We do ask that if a member of your camping party is feeling sick or has been in contact with someone 

who has had COVID-19 please stay home. Unfortunately, we are not able to offer refunds for reservations that 

need to be cancelled due to COVID-19 and our standard cancellation policies apply.  

Sincerely,   

     

Scenic View Staff 
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